
 

 
 
 
 
 

   It is pleasure to announce that Dr T. Dileep Kumar, President, Indian Nursing 

Council has been elected as a Board Member of the International Council of 

Nurses (ICN) for South East Asian Region (SEARO) on 09 June 2025. 

 

   This is a proud moment for all Indian Nurses as Dr T. Dileep Kumar is the 

first Indian Nurse to be elected from SEARO thus creating history. Out of 140 

member countries, being selected to represent SEARO region is truly a matter 

of great pride for India. 

 

 
 

   Dr T. Dileep Kumar, President, Indian Nursing Council, Ex-Project Director, Global Fund for Aids 

Tuberculosis and Malaria (GFATM) Programme  has long standing 50 years of experience in Nursing. 

He has worked as a Staff Nurse, Nursing Tutor, Nursing Superintendent, Deputy Nursing Advisor and 

Nursing Advisor to Govt. of India. He was a member of Global Advisory Group on Nursing and Midwifery 

of World Health Organisation. He was bestowed with the prestigious 2023 Princess Srinagarindra awarded 

by Princess Maha Chakri Sirindhorn. He was bestowed prestigious Karnataka Rajyotsava Award on 1st 

November, 2024, by the Govt. of Karnataka and is the first Nursing professional to be selected for this award 

under the category of Social service. 

 

   His election to ICN as a Board Member a rare honour and his legacy of unwavering dedication, 

commitment and far-sighted vision has elevated Indian nursing to global stage. 

 

 
 

Announcement !! 
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Fraternity of India 

 


